
MEDIA ADVISORY 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  29 June 2016 

POLICE SERVICES BOARD MEETINGS – NEW START TIME 

This is to advise that regular meetings of the Ottawa Police Services Board will begin at 
4:00 p.m. starting with the next meeting on July 25, 2016.  Meetings are normally held 
on the fourth Monday of the month, although no meeting is scheduled in August.  

Information about the Police Services Board and its meetings can be found at 
www.ottawapoliceboard.ca.  

The Ottawa Police Services Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the 
Ottawa Police Service and for ensuring the provision of adequate and effective police 
services in the City of Ottawa.   
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For additional information, contact Wendy Fedec, Executive Director, Ottawa Police 
Services Board, at 580-2424, ext. 21618. 

http://www.ottawapoliceboard.ca/

